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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D C 20666-0001

FEB 04 1994

Docket No. 030~32493
License No, 29-2868%5-01
EA 93-072

Marcy L. Colkitt, Esquire
Post Office Box 607
Indiana, Pennsylvania 15701

Dear Ms. Colkitt:
SUBJECT: RADIATION ONCOLOGY CENTER AT MARLTON

This responds to your letter dated January 25, 1994, requesting
that the NRC resolve the enforcment issues as soon as possible
related tc an NRC inspection conducted at the Marlton facility on
February 2 and 4, 1993 (mistakenly identified as 1992 in your
letter). We appreciate your concern. The NRC is continuing to
review the information relevant to Marlton in order to determine
what enforcement action will be taken. While we hope to resolve
the matter soon, for your information there is a five year
statute of limitations for civil penalties applicable by virtue
of 28 U.S.C. 2462.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Ms. Patricia A. Santiago, Assistant Director for Materials at
{301) 504-3055.

Sincerely,

vy Aot lasermar

ames Lieberman, Director
_/ Office of Enforcement

cCe
Douglass R. Colkitt, President
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